
From: Mayor <kalamamayor@kalama.com> 

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2020 6:17 PM 

To: cityclerk@kalama.com 

Subject: FW: Covid-19 

 

Coni, 

 

Can you add this to next meetings correspondence if it is ok 

 

Thanks, 

Mike 

 

From: Sherry Davis <sherry.scotties@gmail.com>   

Sent: Thursday, May 7, 2020 11:30 AM  

To: kalamamayor@kalama.com  

Subject: Covid-19 

 

Contrary to what local elected leaders are saying, WE SUPPORT STAY HOME 

STAY HEALTHY IN  

COWLITZ COUNTY! 

 

COVID-19 Cases in Cowlitz County are  

rising:  http://apps.co.cowlitz.wa.us/Forms/PublicPatientInfoCVD19 and 

only 1.2% of the  

county's population has been tested.  

 

Lives are more important during this ever-changing nightmare pandemic. I 

personally know two  

people who have lost loved ones to this virus. 

 

Thank You, 

Sherry Davis 

Longview 


